
From the Director’s Desk… 
 
Thank you for your generous donations 
of  canned food items benefitting  
St. Matthew’s House! 
 
We will be having a clothing drive  
Dec. 5-9th. These items will be donated 
to St. Matthew’s House as well.  
 
If  your child is in VPK, please note that 
during the Winter Break, tuition will be 
$175.00  per week. If  your child does not 
attend at all during Winter Break, your 
regular tuition will be due to hold your 
child’s spot. Please see me if  you have 
any questions. 
 
Please continue to do the awesome job 
of  assisting your child in washing their 
hands before doing any other activity. 
when they arrive each morning! 
 
*Ask about our referral program* 
 
A Good Read: 
http://www.worldholidaytraditions.com/ 

 
 

 

 

 

 

December 

Aiden    12/2 

Ms. Janet 12/4 

Stella   12/14 

Leo   12/16 

Ms. Christina  12/16 

Ms. Ashley   12/17 

Ines   12/28 

Mia  12/29 

Iden   12/29 

Timofey 12/31 
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Important Dates In December  

 

 

5th-9th-Clothing Drive to 
benefit St. Matthew’s 

House 

 

14th– Trim a Tree 3-5pm  
 

 

16th– Holiday Program 
3pm –3’s  4’s & VPK A& B 

 

 

20th– Santa visits NPA 9am 

 

21st-Jan.3, 2017 No VPK 

 

23rd– NPA Closes @ 12pm 

 

26th– NPA Closed  for 
Christmas 

 

30th– Closes @ 12pm 

 

 

 

 

Naples Preschool Academy 

1275 Airport Rd. S 

Naples, FL 34104 

 

Phone 

239-403-7977 

 

Open Weekdays 

7:00 a.m. to 5:30 p.m. 
 

Email 
npa@naplespreschoolacademy.com 

 

Website 

www.naplespreschoolacademy.com 

 

Christina Rea 

Director 

 

Ashley Kronwetter 

www.naplespreschoolacademy.com. 



 

COM E JOI N T HE  F  

During December we will be review-
ing the letters C,Z and Q. We will 
also be learning about the winter hol-
idays of Christmas, Chanukah and 
Kwanzaa. During this time, we also 
will be collecting gently used cloth-
ing for St. Matthew’s House. Thank 
you for your continuous generosity. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Ms. Carol 
Ms. Ivy 

Ms. Greisy 

  

Hello from the 3’s and 4’s! We 
have been busy learning the let-
ters I & G and also about differ-
ent types of materials for cloth-
ing. We look forward to the hol-
iday season and are practicing 
for our holiday show. We cant 
wait to see you all there. We 
would also like to welcome all 
our new friends that have joined 
us: Abbigail, Iden, Lilah, Ried, 
Dino and Colie. They are all 
doing very well and making 
tons of new friends! 
 

 

 

 

 

Ms. Carolina 

Ms. Nathalie 

 

Happy Holidays from the  
infant room. We would  
like to Welcome Jaheim  
to our class and wish Nikolai,  
Jackson and Daniel a very Happy  
1st Birthday! Our babies are all  
growing so fast. We have  
lots of exciting activities  
planned for December. If any 

parents want to  
spend the day with us,  
please let us know.  
We would love to have you! 
 

   Ms. Ana 

Ms. Janet 
Ms. Marissa 

Hello from the Toddlers! We have 
welcomed two new friends into our 
class, Kingston and Errol! Both are 
adjusting well and are making great 
friends! Justin has moved up to the 
two’s and we miss him dearly. Aiden 
will be the next to leave. Even  though 
our friends will miss we are happy 
that they are moving up! We have 
started working on a Christmas tree 
for our board and we are all very ex-
cited to show it off to the school. 

 

 

Ms. Roberte 

Ms. Amber 
Ms. Haley 

 

 

Threes & Fours   VPK A & B 

       Infants                 Toddlers 1A & 1B       Two’s 
 Our children, this month will 

be learning about how to be 
kind to others who don’t have 
as much. We will be giving to 
St. Matthew’s house this holi-
day season and we will be 
showing our children, how 
extra kindness goes a long 
way. We look forward to our 
tree trimming coming up in a 
few weeks too! 
 

 

 

 

 

Ms. Yajaira 


